
 

You’re invited! 
 

The Barry-Eaton District Health Department invites staff, community partners, 

agencies, and members of the public to participate in our 

Strategic Planning Open Houses 
 

Drop in anytime during the open house to chat with us 

about public health! 

 Learn what the health department does and its 

impact in our community 

 Find out what we accomplished with our first 

strategic plan (2014 to 2018) 

 Provide new ideas and insights for our next 

strategic plan (2019 to 2023) 

Barry-Eaton District Health Department will utilize your 

input from these open houses to inform our newest 

agency strategic plan. 

 

 
Eaton County: 

10:00 am to 11:30 am 
Thursday, June 28th 

1033 Healthcare Drive 
Charlotte, MI 48813 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Barry County: 
2:00 pm to 3:30 pm 

Thursday, June 28th 
330 W. Woodlawn 

Hastings, MI 49058 


